
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
October 2, 2007 
 
TO:  FCC 
 
FROM:  American TCB 
 
RE:  FCC ID:  U6YRD-FW7874 Request for supercede of original manuals  
 
Please replace “original manuals 1 through 5 uploaded on 5/21/07 with new manual uploaded 9/28/07.   
The reason for the action is that the original manuals contained confidential information – the new manuals do not. 
 
Also, please replace confidentiality letter request originally uploaded 5/21/07 with the one uploaded 10/2/07.  We 
had the item mentioning design drawing removed.  It did not apply. 
 
Last, please replace first supercede request letter with this one. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc.  
Direct – 717-676-3203 


